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April 26, 2019 
 
Dear 7th Grade Parents, 
 
Brady Middle School is pleased to offer additional course options to 8th grade students during the 2019-20 school 
year in the area of technology education. 
 
These courses, which meet twice a week for a semester, will be scheduled during the music class period and include 
the following: 
 

● Photography and Graphic Design 
● 3D Computer-Aided Design (CAD) for Engineering 
● Video Production 
● Digital Fabrication (Fab Lab) 

 
For a description of these courses, please click ​here​. 
 
Our goal is to customize schedules, ​to the extent possible​, to provide each student with the music and/or tech courses 
that best match his or her interests.  It is our intent to structure this class period so students can do one of the 
following: 
 

● Take one or two music courses for the year. 
● Take a music course and one or two tech courses for the year. 
● Take four tech courses for the year. 

 
Students who are enrolled in a music course ​and​ a tech course will be in music class three days and tech class two 
days. 
 
Tech courses will be capped at 20 students, and enrollment will be based on availability.  Our goal in filling classes 
will be to schedule students into courses based on their preferences as indicated by their responses to ​this survey​.  
 
Please take time over the next few days and complete the survey with your child.  Survey responses are due by 
Friday, May 3​. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Brian A. Frank 
Principal 

Our Mission is Learning—i.e.,  to prepare knowledgeable citizens, capable of independent thought, problem-solving, collaboration, 
and service.  

https://drive.google.com/file/d/14AUcY0U03_ZfVX2W1oTZpgrnZEvUVoB-/view?usp=sharing
https://forms.gle/8uZfC3uMSKYW4RQS8

